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Peck Flannery Gream Warren Inc.
112 North Main St.

Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Phone: 270-765-2147

Fax: 270-765-2148




Email: lgream@pfgw.org

Website: www.pfgw.net
November 8, 2005
Dr. Richard Hughes

Hardin County Board of Education

65 W.A. Jenkins Rd.

Elizabethtown, KY 42701








RE:
Hardin County Schools










(Report of Projects in Progress)

Dear Dr. Hughes:

Please consider the following as a report for projects which our firm is presently providing Architecture/Engineering services.  There are no action items to be submitted for board consideration this month.  



1. LAKEWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

BID PACKAGE “A” SITEWORK (Earth and Energy):

Remedial work was not performed per Earth and Energy communications with Eddie Hawkins.  Earth and Energy bonding company is being notified of lack of project fulfillment. 

Work remaining consist of:

· Lowering one fire hydrant

· Reseeding certain areas in front of the school

· Replacing deed or dying trees and scrubs 

Retainage of $5,000 is presently being held on this project.



2. CREEKSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:
Bid Package “A” (Site Work):    Phillips Brothers Construction work remaining includes completion of chain link fencing, final grading, seeding, installation of traffic signs and top coat of asphalt with related striping.  This work appears slated for completion by November 16.   Charlie Jones will provide a complete report in the November Board meeting.

Bid Package “B” (Building):  McNutt Construction has work to perform under their contract.  My estimate is that there will be continued construction activities for two to three weeks.  Charlie Jones will give a complete status report during the November board meeting.                                                                                                                                                                                              
Bid Package “C” (Division 17):    Work this package is very near complete.  Charlie Jones will report on this project during the November board meeting. 



3. RINEYVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:
As was reported previously construction documents are basically complete with the exception of certain civil and site related issues.  


4.  JOHN HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL ORCHESTRA LIFT:
The lift work is basically complete outside of inspection by theatrical consultant Bill Conner. The Commonwealth of Kentucky elevator inspector inspected the lift recently and the lift passed the load test.  He, however, is requiring that a barrier be placed on the front rail to prevent pinched fingers as the lift is moved from level to level.  Bill Conner is reviewing this issue.





If you should have any questions or should you need additional information please call. 

Sincerely,
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Larry Gream

Cc:
Bill Day,

        David Wyatt
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